


The PC will aso meet in February to consider a plenary speaker for 2025. They are also 

working on improving and revising guidelines and putting together a handbook for session 

calls and proposals, which outlines the process.  

Kiersten joined. 

 

Allison hopes to bring the 2025 plenary candidates to the CCC in the March meeting. 

 

COM 

Teddy reported that the committee met last month and set some goals, including working on 

recruitment. There are lots of questions surroundinI㔶 



 

The committee has a new member for consideration, Nancy Serwint. Chuck circulated 

Nancy’s materials and a vote will be conducted via email. 

  

CAP 

Andy noted that it is busy time for fellowships and grants. There was discussion of fieldwork 

in Israel. The deadline for fieldwork scholarships is Feb. 28th. Most grants and fellowships 

can be  to any country.  

Teddy left the meeting. 

There was further discussion of fieldwork outside of Israel and the consensus was that most 


